
From: Conner, Dede - KDE Division Director  
Sent: Tuesday, July 11, 2023 10:12 AM 
To: All State KSIS Contacts  
Subject: KSIS Notification: KDE Attendance Clerk Training 

KSIS POC – FYI – upcoming attendance clerk training 
 
From: Whitlow, Josh - Division of District Support  
Subject: KDE Attendance Clerk Training  
 
All,  
  
The 2023-24 School Year is beginning soon! KDE will be providing attendance clerk training for all 
Kentucky schools across the state. The training is designed for DPP’s, KSIS points of contact, principals, 
assistant principals, and attendance clerks (New and Season).  This will be an in-person training, and 
EILA credit will be provided for training completion.  
  
Please click the registration link below if you plan to attend the training.  There are multiple locations 
and dates available. There are morning and afternoon training sessions each day the trainings are 
conducted. The agenda is provided below. 
  
Agenda: 
ICU/Campus Community/Passport 
KDE Documentation  

• Data Standards 
• Pupil Attendance Manual (PAM) 
• Attendance Audit Review 

Why do we take Attendance? 
• State Attendance Codes 

Attendance Prerequisites  
Process of taking attendance  

• Attendance Wizard 
• Understanding Whole Day/Half Day Attendance  

Tools for Troubleshooting/monitoring Attendance 
• Individual Student Attendance 

High Level Ad Hoc Training  
KY Reports 

• Balancing School Attendance Months 
• ADM/ADA Reports 
• V/PB Attendance Credit 

  
To register for KY Attendance Clerk session, please follow the steps below: 

• Visit Kentucky Department of Education - Attendance Clerk Training to confirm your 
participation  

• Enter your email address, name, school level, job role  
• Select your location 
• Select AM or PM session 
• Click Submit 

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.gle%2FP4VRADqdSMQM3x7k8&data=05%7C01%7Cryan.adcock%40education.ky.gov%7C5b185c9ab10e455c137908db8218cc31%7C9360c11f90e64706ad0025fcdc9e2ed1%7C0%7C0%7C638246815340667499%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=gTNp2zLUjRx%2BLNY9Zwy0fRYNxhv3DxgKGVsWKN8tKXM%3D&reserved=0


  
If you have any questions, please reach out to Josh Whitlow by email.  
 
Josh Whitlow 
Resource Management Analyst III 
Division of District Support 
Office of Finance and Operations 
 
Phone: (502) 564-5279 Ext. 4450 
Email: josh.whitlow@education.ky.gov  
300 Sower Blvd. – 4th floor 
Frankfort, KY 40601 
Twitter: @KyDeptofEd 
 

 
 
This email may contain confidential data or information and is intended solely for the use of the 
individual or entity to whom it is addressed. If you are not the named addressee you should not 
disseminate, distribute, or copy this e-mail, and you are requested to notify the sender immediately. 
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